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To:  57R Reynolds Creek

From: Rachel Neely

Date: January 19, 2016

Re: Annual Water District Meeting Information Form

Please complete this annual water district meeting information form and return it to IDWR (contact
information below). Upon receipt of the completed form, IDWR sends meeting notices to each water user
and interested party in the district. Notices must be mailed no later than three weeks prior to the meeting day.
Therefore, to provide IDWR adequate time to create and mail the notices, please return the completed form
to IDWR by as soon as pessible or no later than four weeks before the meeting day.
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Return this form via mail, fax, or email, attention Rachel Neely- Western Region:

Mail
2735 Airport Way
Boise, ID 83705-5082

Fax
(208)334-2348

Email
Rachel Neely @idwr.idaho.gov



Neelx, Rachel - - —

From: Jerry Hoagland [shrjhwhy @ gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 9:00 AM

To: Neely, Rachel

Subject: 2016 57R meeting notice

Attachments: 57R IDWR Meeting Date and Addresses.pdf

Rachel Neely,
Attached are the meeting location, time and date. Also, are the current addresses for 57R that I know of. There

were no changes in the addresses you sent. I do question a couple of owners if they are within 57R water
district, but it is better to send a notice than take them off the list. Though they are listed, they are not part of the
waters we budget for.

Thank you,

Jerry Hoagland, secretary

16528 Reynolds Creek Rd.

Wilson, ID 83641

(208)318-8308



